
SUPREME COURT OF TASMANIA  
 

CIRCULAR TO PRACTITIONERS  
 

 
No. 19  of 2021 1 December 2021 
  

 
HOBART CRIMINAL SITTINGS COMMENCING 31 JANUARY 2022 

 
 
In accordance with arrangements notified to the profession in Circular No 14 of 2021, I will be 
conducting a call-over of all criminal trials (including backstops) listed before judges in Hobart 
for the sittings running from 31 January 2022 to 25 February 2022. 
 
The call-over will be conducted on Monday 24 January, commencing at 3pm in Court 1. 
 
All counsel with carriage of trials that will or might proceed during the sittings will be expected 
to attend in person unless other arrangements are made in advance.  Arrangements can be made, 
if necessary, for counsel to participate in the call-over by video-link or by telephone. As my 
associate will be on leave during January, requests for such arrangements should be emailed 
during the week commencing 17 January to James.Thompson@supremecourt.tas.gov.au. 
 
Robes are not to be worn at the call-over. Accused persons are not required to attend.  
 
There will be similar call-overs in relation to each Hobart criminal sittings in the future. 
 
 
The Hon Alan Blow AO 
Chief Justice 
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